












From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Peterson < > 
Thursday, February 16, 2017 11 :09 AM 
District1; D1ST2; District3; District4; Districts; COB_mail 
Please vote "NO" on "Project Corn". 

Dear Supervisors and Clerk of the Board, 

I am an anxious citizen who is gravely concerned about the prospects of Monsanto establishing a greenhouse facility in 
Pima County. Monsanto's track record of managing known carcinogens from leaching into the environment is extremely 
poor. As a lifelong Tucsonan of nearly 48 years, I want my family to enjoy safe, healthy communities in and around Pima 
County. I oppose any tax breaks for Monsanto, and I strongly urge you to vote "NO" on "Project Corn". 

Very kind regards, 

John Peterson 
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